
 
 
 
 
 
 

UPCOMING VIRTUAL WEBINAR 

Coastline Drive Waterline Improvements 

 

Los Angeles County Public Works is committed to fostering vibrant and resilient 

communities and supporting community wellness by providing reliable, high-quality water 

to Los Angeles County Waterworks Districts customers.  As part of this commitment, 

Public Works water main replacement project construction in your neighborhood is 

scheduled to begin construction in February 2025.    
 

The Coastline Drive Waterline project consists of replacing approximately 2,000 feet of 

an aging water main along Coastline Drive between Pacific Coast Highway and 

Castlerock Road, located in the Sunset Mesa community. The new water main will reduce 

the risk of leaks and improve water supply reliability for the community. 

 

For more information and to address any of your concerns, we invite you to attend a virtual 

community meeting scheduled for October 16, 2024, 6:00 – 7:00PM. To attend the 

scheduled virtual meeting on your mobile device or a computer, please click on the link 

below:           

                                         

https://pwlacounty.zoom.us/j/84181308838?pwd=m6hRaDVUWjRoxDpMKLiNwsWQAh

KZws.1 

 

For additional project information, click here for the project fact sheet or scan the QR 

code below: 

 

   
 

If you have any questions regarding this project, please contact the Project Manager 

Abid Chowdhry by email at achowdhry@dpw.lacounty.gov. 

 

For after-hours emergencies, please contact: Public Works 24-hour Dispatch Center at 

(800) 675-HELP (4357).  Media inquiries can be directed to pio@pw.lacounty.gov or call 

Dispatch Center. 

 

 

 

https://pwlacounty.zoom.us/j/84181308838?pwd=m6hRaDVUWjRoxDpMKLiNwsWQAhKZws.1
https://pwlacounty.zoom.us/j/84181308838?pwd=m6hRaDVUWjRoxDpMKLiNwsWQAhKZws.1
https://dpw.lacounty.gov/GIS/ProjectsMap/Home/iKGoogleStreetView?project_ID=WWD2900063&printable=1


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PROJECT LIMITS 

 

 


